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Status Report on Emergency Management Plan

Dear Members of the Board:

On April 14, 1998 your Board received a status report on the development of
the County's emergency management plan. At that time, the County's draft
plan, which includes the Standardized Emergency Management System (SEMS)
requirements, was under review by State Office of Emergency Services to
ensure conformance to the SEMS format. County departments with specific
emergency assignments have also been in the process of reviewing their
particular plan sections in view of their operational experiences this past
winter and from the County-wide exercise in late April, 1998.

Staff anticipate that the draft plan will be presented to the County
Disaster Council and Operational Area Council for review at their September
meetings. Following those meetings, any specific recommendations for
revisions made by the respective Councils will be considered for addition
to the plan draft prior to presentation to your Board for final approval,
which will occur most likely in late October.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board accept this status report on
local emergency management plan development and direct the General Services
Department to return with a further report on or before October 27, 1998.

ROY K. HOLMBERG, Director L
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RECOMMENDED:

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer


